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YEAR 2 - QUINCE HONEY FARM - THURSDAY 15TH JUNE 2023

To Prime Parents of: &3

£
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Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 2 Educational Trip to Quince Honey Farm

We have organised a trip for Year 2 to visit Quince Honey Farm in South Molton for a trip linking to our learning about the uses of natural and
man-made materials on Thursday 15% June.

We will travel by bus to the farm and will take part in a range of indoor and outdoor activities throughout the day. The children will learn about
the farm’s hive of bees and the role of the queen bee. They will also learn about the honey extraction process, taste different samples of honey
and make their own beeswax candle.

The children should wear suitable clothing and bring a waterproof coat/jacket just in case of poor weather, sensible walking shoes and a school
cardigan or jumper. They will also need to bring a packed lunch (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.)

The cost of the visit is £10.00 per child, This trip has been subsidised by a generous donation from FOWS. All our trips are carefully costed to
ensure good value and the best possible price. Contributions towards this trip are voluntary, however, if insufficient funds are received, the trip
may not be able to go ahead.

For those of you awaiting a refund for the cancelled Multisports After School Club on Thursday 27th April 2023 (Teachers’ Strike Day), £3 credit
will be applied to the amount you will need to pay for this trip.

Payment and permission has been set up on the Gateway, please log on to give your consent and payment contribution by Thursday 8t June
2023. After this date, the visit will no longer be visible on the Gateway. Please indicate in the comments box if your child will be bringing a packed
lunch from home or if you would like to order a school packed lunch.

We are really looking forward to this trip and the learning opportunities that will be provided for the children.

Kind regards,
Miss Jones
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Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Winkleigh Primary School and Kings Nympton Primary School .
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